PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
ACT 2005

APPLICATION FOR
DEVELOPMENT APPROVAL

Motice is hereby grven the Town of Port Hedland
has recened a development apphication for a
telecommunications tower located at Lot 5769
{150) Anderson Street, Port Hedland.

The proposed development includes one 274m
tall telecommunications tower, and assocated
security fencing to provide improved mobile
phane coverage and capacity in the Port Hedland
townsite and surrounding area.

Plans for the development application can be

viewed on the Town of Port Heﬂ'lan!:l wel:us_ite_ at:

and-environment/planning/public-consultation.
dspr
Submissions on the development application
may be lodged in wrting addressed to
Development Services, Town of Port Hedland,
PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or via email:
eplanning@porthedlandwa govau.  Submissions
should b2 lodged with the Town on or before the
close of business on 22 April 2020.

N

Carl Aslow Tawn of "
Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




